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Andrew,

| will post this correspondence to both well files. As discussed, please review our 4/6/2006 conductor pipe
policy for surface protection, reporting, and/or plugging if the unused conductor will be left idle.

Thanks,

Dave

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Region
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Commission
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On Thu, Oct 30, 2014 at 8:32 AM, Baltes, Andrew D. <Andrew.Baltes@encana.com> wrote:

David,

j03 - 12144

As discussed yesterday afternoon, we unintentionally drilled the conductor on the CBU DHS3B-27 015 1100
in the place of the form 42 for the CBU DV16C-15 015 1100. | submitted another form 42 for conductor drilling
operations that will take place today on the CBU DV16C but was not able to recall the previous form 42.

Listed below are the two well names along with the document numbers for both form 42 notices.

Well Name: CBU DV16C-15 O15 1100

API#: 05-103-12145-00

Note: Conductor drilling operations will take place on 10/30/2014
Form 42 Document #: 400720411

https://mail .google.com/mail/w/0/?ui=28ik=c4d277a0e4&view=pt&search=inbox&msg= 1496181ed095b5b3&dsqt=1&sim|=1486181ed095b5b3 12



10/30/2014 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - CBU DV16C-15 015 1100 API# 05-103-12145-00 Conductor Notice
Well Name: CBU DHS3B-27 015 1100

API#: 05-103-12144-00
Note: Conductor was drilled on 10/20/2014 under form 42 document # 400711340

We will file a sundry notice for the CBU DHS3B-27 with a description of our intentions to drill the well at a later
date.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions.

Thank you,

Andrew Baltes
Drilling Engineer-Western Operations

t 720.876.5329
¢ 307.851.9350
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